
 

 

 

 

 

A SHORT REPORT OF DONATIONS FROM 
BINOCULARS4CHARITY  

 

Mongolian bird conservation center is a non-government organization (MBCC) established in 
2015 one of the main strengths of the organization is its extensive experience in multi-faceted bird 
research and implementing scientific research and conservation activities and preparing young 
naturalists and conservationists.  

We have received all your donated optics, 3 spotting scopes (Swarovski 20x60, Optolyth 20x60, 
and Hensoldt wetzlart 25x56) with 3 tripods, and a backpack in good condition on 30 June 2022. 
Since, we received your donations, all spotting scopes used for fieldwork and training.      

Received donations and used spotting scopes in the field 



It was a great donation to us and the young kids in the field to observe the birds and wildlife. We 
organize bird-watching events and training for the school kids from the small village and rangers 
of the Daurian Strictly Protected area of Mongolia tree times. At least 160 kids and 15 rangers 
participated in the event and trained in so far. It was good to use spotting scopes to identify the 
birds and teach the birds to kids in the lakes and wetlands of Dauria. 

Celebrating World biodiversity day and training with school kids at Chukh lake research station 

These optics will be very helpful for bird research and conservation in Mongolia. Particularly 
these donations will contribute the significant achievement to field surveys and birding activities 
and actions of a new generation of bird watchers and bird conservationists in the country. In the 
future, we will use those donations for bird conservation and research work as well as for 
preparing young naturalists  



Looking for White-naped cranes in Ulz river Daurian wetland. E.Baasansuren, Master student of Beijing forestry 
university. 

In our research, ornithological instruments, especially binoculars and telescopes, are in great 

demand. We would like to thank Binoculars4Charity for supporting our research and conservation 

work and preparing young biologist for helping us with the telescope. 
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